
NOVEMBER / DECEMBER 2024

WARDEN’S REPORT
FOR THE MONTH OF:

MEETINGS & EVENTS

November 20, 2024 -- Participated in a video interview with the Courier highlighting
becoming the first female Warden in the Municipality of Argyle. I received an email
from FFANE (Fédération des femmes acadiennes de la Nouvelle-Écosse) thanking me
for my message.

 
 November 21, 2024 -- First official council meeting and recorded a holiday greeting
for MODA for Eastling Community TV. 

 
 November 30, 2024 --  Attended 28th tree lighting for MODA at the Tusket Archives.
The evening was well attended with hot chocolate, a visit from Santa and the beautiful
lighting of the tree. 

 December 6, 2024 -- Attended the tree lighting in Hebron for the Municipality of
Yarmouth. This event was also well attended with hot chocolate and a hayride. 

 December 5, 2024 -- Bi-weekly check in meeting with Deputy Warden Saulnier, CAO
Muise and Executive Assistant Julie Atkinson to discuss agenda items and check in on
upcoming initiatives.


